
 

TMX Equities Postpones Dynamic OPR Launch 
 
Please be advised that the launch of the Dynamic OPR Reprice enhancement, originally 
scheduled for September 23, 2019 as outlined in Equities Trading Notice ​2019-029​, will be 
postponed until further notice. This postponement will allow additional time for solution design 
and client consultation to ensure that the optimal solution is introduced. A subsequent notice will 
be sent when a new launch date is available. 
 
For more information regarding this notice, please contact the ​Account Management Team​.  
 
Philip Cox (416) 947-4752 
Paul Dimtsis (416) 947-4335 
Laura Hanschke (416) 947-4569 
Pete Osborne +44 7555 690 996 
Jon Schneider (416) 947-4484 
Michael Tintinaglia (416) 947-6679 
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